
    Welcome 

    to the  

     Bunny Bulletin 
  

 

 

The Bunny Bulletin is the Bunny Village monthly magazine.  It was founded in September 1998 and is 

distributed free of charge to every household and business in the Parish of Bunny. 

 

 It is produced by a team of volunteers and is funded by Bunny Parish Council and advertising. 

 

 The Editorial Committee is conscious that the population of Bunny is constantly changing and  is 

aware that the sense of community that many of us value is in danger of being lost.  By promoting vil-

lage activities and events, raising issues that affect the life of the village, giving a voice to Bunny resi-

dents and supporting local businesses and trades-people, we hope to foster a sense of belonging in  

those who live in our village.  

      

Bunny Bulletin Committee 
  

 Editor:     Kate Hunt 

Treasurer: & Diary Editor:               Heather Paul  

 Invoicing and Minutes :             Chris Brown  

  

  

 

Subscribing to the Bunny Bulletin 

 

 

If you are not a Bunny resident but would like to 

receive a copy then you may like to take out an 

annual subscription. 

 

Perhaps you would like to arrange a sub-

scription for a friend or relative with Bunny 

connections? 

 

 The Subscription is currently £8 per annum 

plus postage and packing. 

 

Initial inquiries should be made by letter, includ-

ing a stamped addressed envelope, to Mrs. 

Heather Paul, 148, Loughborough Road, Bunny, 

Nottingham, NG11 6QS. 

  

  

  

Writing to or Advertising in the Bulletin 

 

Send your copy to:    

 

editor@bunny152.plus.com  

 

Advertising - Please mark your emails òBB adver-

tisingò and include your trading name. 
 

We reserve the right to refuse copy or advertising 

material and to edit material as considered appro-

priate.                    

 

Each Month our Web Page will give you a Taste of the Content 

of the Bunny Bulletin by including the Editorial 

and Information on the Village Events for the Month. 

 



 

EDITORIAL  

 

With the official start of Spring on March 20th, and 

the  start of British Summer Time on the 29th, many 

of us will be looking forward to getting out into the 

surrounding countryside.  What better place to start 

than at Bunny Wood Open Day on April 26th when 

the spring flowers, including the famous bluebells,  

should be at their best.   

 

Much unseen volunteer effort goes into maintaining this important Na-

ture Reserve (owned by Nottinghamshire Wildlife Trust) and preserving 

its variety of plant and animal wildlife.  Unfortunately, there are occa-

sional incidents of vandalism and anti -social behaviour in the Wood, the 

latest being on March 14th (reported on page 37), when about 10 late 

teens/young adults in hooded tops were spotted riding mountain bikes 

on the footpath through the wood and up and down the slopes.  (there 

is a bridle path,  running along the bottom edge of the Wood from 

Loughborough Road to Wysall Road,  along which bikes may be ridden 

(with due consideration for walkers and horse riders), but all of the other 

paths are for walkers (including the one from the the Wood to Fairham 

Brook Lane - ie òThe Mine Roadó). It is not thought that these particular 

offenders were local, and reports, by walkers and horse riders, of suspi-

cious cars parked at the Wood entrance would be welcome - ring Chris 

on 0115 9374906.  

 

Another environmental issue is Fracking - some of you may be interested 

in the Keyworth U3A talk on this subject (see page 37).  

 

Bunny History Society and Fab Fun are working flat out to prepare for 

their òTrades, Talents and Teasó Bank Holiday weekend, and are seeking 

your help in a number of ways (see pages 16, 17 and 25).  

 

In the meanwhile - get out into that garden -   you know you love it!  

 

Kate  

editor@bunny152.plus.com  

 

P.S.  Sunday morning. March 22nd - naked man  (apart from footwear!) 

spotted by horse riders at the Wysall Road end of Bunny Wood.  Weather 

must be getting warmer then?  

       Kate 

      editor@bunny152.plus.com  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Rector:           Revd Jim Wellington    Tel: 0115 9372017 
Churchwarden:    Mrs Heather Paul  Tel: 0115 9845172 
Reader:    Mr Geoff Walker  Tel: 0115 9213783 

Services for April 
 

Sunday 5th - Lent 5 - Easter Day  
10.00a.m. - Parish Communion - Jim Wellington 

Sunday 12th - Easter 2  
9.00a.m. Holy Communion (Bradmore) - Jim Wellington 

6.00p.m. - Evensong - Geoff Walker 
 

Sunday 19th -  Easter 3  
10.00a.m. - Parish Communion - Jim Wellington 

 
 

Sunday 26th - Easter 4  
6.00p.m. - Holy Communion (said) - Jim Wellington 

 
(Following the service, he Annual Parish Meeting  

will be held in the Church, at 6.45p.m.)  
 

 

A Very Warm Welcome is Extended to Everyone 

 
 
 
 

 

St Mary the Virgin  

 Parish Church  

 Bunny with Bradmore  

 



 

St Mary the Virgin, 
Bunny with Bradmore  

 
OPEN MORNING 

 
 
 

 
Saturday  

Saturday  28th March and 25th April  

from 10.30 a.m. ð 12 .30 p.m.  
 

Drop in for coffee and biscuits 
and enjoy a chat with friends 
and neighbours  
 

Jan will have her  
Jamboree Jams and Preserves  

and Christopher his  
Bargain Second -hand Books  

for sale.  
 

Everyone Welcome  
 

 

St Mary the Virgin, Bunny with Bradmore  
Drop in and have a chat with your friends and neighbours  

over a cup of tea or coffee and a slice of home -made cake. 

and home-made cake and biscuits.  

 

Wednesday April 8th amd 22nd  

From 2.30 -  4.30  

Everyone invited ,residents and passers by alike.  

All ages welcome, from new -born to nineties,  

and anyone in-between! 

Mums, dads and grand parents -  picking the children up from school?  

Call in and have a catch - up with other parents and your friends before 

school is out.  
 

Or collect them from school, then drop in for a reviving cuppa and a 

slice of cake, before going home to get the dinner ready!  

 

DO YOU HAVE  

Old photos of a  

historic building in Bunny?  

 

By òhistoricó  I mean anything built 

before 1900, buildings that have 

been demolished.   

 

Or  

 

Photos or pictures  of the people 

who used to live in Bunny in the 

1900s and the early 2oth century.  

 

The History Society  

would be eternally grateful  to 

hear of them and to make copies  

f you were willing  

 

 Email  

katehunt@bunny152.plus.com  



  
 

 
 

  
Come and join us for an evening of chat and music 

in Bunny Village Hall 

  
Saturday April 18th - 8pm to 11pm. 

  

The evening is a chance to join friends or make new friends, 
In a relaxed and friendly atmosphere, to chat, listen to music, 

or even dance, the choice is yours. 
 

Bring your own tipple, a glass, a picnic if you desire 
and, of course, some music of your choice. 

 

Donõt Forget to Book Your Place! 
call  

Julie: 07919 102002 or Jacky: 01159 842140  
 

 All over 15 years of age welcome! 
£2.00 including nibbles. 

Unwanted raffle prizes welcome. 

WHY NOT COME ALONG 

TO 

 BUNNY VILLAGE  
SOCIAL EVENING  

AND CATCH UP  

 ON ALL THE NEWS!  

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fsomewordsbymike.wordpress.com%2F&ei=m0QMVdCNB4LuUtiggLgK&bvm=bv.88528373,d.d24&psig=AFQjCNGlX7FzQjy6XIBSRz1wCUbmVfdZFg&ust=14269535501


 

BUNNY AND 

BRADMORE  

WOMENõS 

INSTITUTE  

 

 
The next meeting is on 

 

Monday April 20h 
Bunny Village Hall 

7.30p.m. 
 

òThe History of  
The General Hospital 

and 
Queens Medical Centreó 

 
a talk by Paul Smith 

 

Guests and new members 

are always welcome. 

BUNNY COMMUNITY CHOIR NEWS  
 

At present, in anticipation of the Parkyns Weekend at the 

beginning of May, we are working on songs ranging from 

Rock around the Clock, through Chattanooga Choo Choo, to 

Lean on Me.  We will be performing on the Sunday after-

noon (in the Church) when we will also be leading a òSing-

Alongó of family favourites - we do hope that you will 

come along to join in.  

 

If you are minded to join us, this is the ideal time.  We 

meet on Thursdays in Bunny Village Hall at 6.20 pm for a 

6.30 start.  No meeting April 9th and 16th,  

 

Any age, any ability - no auditions. £5 for your first ses-

sion (an hour and a half). Then £5 a week, plus a half -

yearly membership fee of £10, if you join us.  Reduced 

rate for those in full -time education.  

 

Just turn up -  you are sure of a warm welcome ! 

 

 

 

BUNNY 

OLD WOOD 

OPEN DAY 
 

 

 

SUNDAY APRIL 26TH 

10.30AM-4.30PM 
 

Bunny Hill 

 

Half a mile south of Bunny 

on the A60 

Nottingham-Loughborough Road 

 

Guided walks 11am and 2pm 

 

Childrenôs activities 

 

Learn more about wildlife 
 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?start=319&sa=X&biw=1366&bih=634&tbm=isch&tbnid=o51WP9AcfUJZ_M%3A&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fdoblelol.com%2F3%2Fchoir-shirt-ideas-funny.htm&docid=l-x7nlELzdtxoM&imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fdoblelol.com%2Fthumbs%2Fchoir-shirt-ideas-funny_5058
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?start=319&sa=X&biw=1366&bih=634&tbm=isch&tbnid=o51WP9AcfUJZ_M%3A&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fdoblelol.com%2F3%2Fchoir-shirt-ideas-funny.htm&docid=l-x7nlELzdtxoM&imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fdoblelol.com%2Fthumbs%2Fchoir-shirt-ideas-funny_5058
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?start=319&sa=X&biw=1366&bih=634&tbm=isch&tbnid=o51WP9AcfUJZ_M%3A&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fdoblelol.com%2F3%2Fchoir-shirt-ideas-funny.htm&docid=l-x7nlELzdtxoM&imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fdoblelol.com%2Fthumbs%2Fchoir-shirt-ideas-funny_5058
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?start=319&sa=X&biw=1366&bih=634&tbm=isch&tbnid=o51WP9AcfUJZ_M%3A&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fdoblelol.com%2F3%2Fchoir-shirt-ideas-funny.htm&docid=l-x7nlELzdtxoM&imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fdoblelol.com%2Fthumbs%2Fchoir-shirt-ideas-funny_5058
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?start=319&sa=X&biw=1366&bih=634&tbm=isch&tbnid=o51WP9AcfUJZ_M%3A&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fdoblelol.com%2F3%2Fchoir-shirt-ideas-funny.htm&docid=l-x7nlELzdtxoM&imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fdoblelol.com%2Fthumbs%2Fchoir-shirt-ideas-funny_5058


Music at Bunny 

 

Saturday 25th April 2015 

7.30p.m. 

Bunny Church 
 

The music will include 

popular favourites:  
 

Liberty Bell, Stars & Stripes Forever, Blue 

Danube,  

Harlem Nocturne,  

Windmills of your Mind  

and Thunder & Lightning Polka!  

Nottingham  

Wind 

Ensemble 
 

Conductor: 

Steve Drummond 

 

 

 

Tickets £8 (including wine) 

Available from: 

Windblowers 0115 9410543 

Tony Raban 0115 9845982/07824989541 

 

BUNNY PARISH COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE OF  

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
 

 

THURSDAY 

16TH APRIL 2015 

 AT 7.00 PM  

IN BUNNY VILLAGE HALL 

 

 

This is an Open Meeting for all 

who wish to attend. 

BUNNY CHURCH 

óFABRIC FUNDRAISERSô 
 

NOTICE OF  

ANNUAL GENERAL 

MEETING 

 

THURSDAY  

7 MAY 2015  AT  2.00 PM  

 

In The Almhouses, Bunny 

ALL ARE WELCOME 
 



Bunny Church Fabric Fundraisers 

and Bunny History Group 
 

 

ñTrades, Talents, & Teasò 
at 

  Bunny Village  

May Day Weekend Festival 
 

St Maryôs Church 
 

Sun. 3
rd

 and Mon. 4
th

 May 

2.00pm ï 5.00pm 
 

We invite you to come and see our: 
 

Hobbies and Handicrafts Displays 

including: 

 Spinning and Weaving, Bobbin Lace, Tatting, Knitting, Cro-

chet, Bonsai, Flower Arranging, Artwork,  

Metal Detecting, Woodworking,  Chocolate Making, 

including demonstrations. 
 

ñTrades over Timeò 

A display featuring the trades and occupations of the past in 

Bunny, the changes to families caused by the sale of the 

Parkyns Estate in 1910, and the differences that exist in 

those same houses over a hundred years later.  
 

Live Music 

Throughout both afternoons there will be performances by 

local musical talent, including a Sunday Sing-along!  
 

Home-made Cakes & Refreshments. 
 

Admission = Adults £1, accompanied children free 

Proceeds to Bunny Church Fabric Fundraisers. 
 
 

 



Bunny Church Fabric Fundraisers 

invite you to join them for 

An Evening of Live Music and Dancing 

of the 50s, 60s and 70s 
from 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

So why not dig out your dancing shoes  

(no stiletto heels please) and come along? 

All tickets strictly in advance, either book a table 

for a party of up to 4, 6 or 8 people (or take pot luck!) 

In order to book, email fabfundbunnyvillage@gmail.com , 

or call in at Chat in Church (alternate Wednesdays) 

or Church Open Mornings on 25 April and 30 May 

Cheques payable to Bunny Church Fabric Fundraisers.  

Tickets 
£8 

 

Bring your 
favourite  
tipple 

(and a glass!) 
and some 

nibbles! 

In 

Bunny 

Church  

Saturday 

20 June 

at 7.30.pm 

Doors Open 

at 7.00p.m. 

mailto:fabfundbunnyvillage@gmail.com
http://www.soundslikeswing.co.uk/

